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July was a month for record breaking. The heat
wave last month resulted in the highest
temperatures ever recorded. More importantly for
us, our phenomenal Tight K sites recruited 78
participants in July, 20 more participants than we
recruited in June! That is simply outstanding - a
huge congratulations to all our sites. 

A special shout out to
 Liverpool Hospital 
for being our highest

recruiting site in July AND
for being the first site to
recruit 100 participants!
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Mandatory implementation of the National Data Opt-
Out(NDOO) commenced on 31 July 2022. If your research team
is not part of the direct care team and you are accessing
patient information using Section 251 support, you must check
the patient's NDOO status. Please contact your R&D for local
guidance on implementation. 

Our fist Tight K nurses meeting was held on 8 July 2022. We
really enjoyed meeting you in person and we will be planning
another meeting later this year. We will also be sending round
a summary of the discussions from the meeting and our Tight K
Top Tips in the next E-bulletin.  


